
 September 25, 2022 

Parish Announcements and Events 
Today 

• Have a Blessed Day 

Various means to keep updated: 
 
website:     evpumc.org 
Face book:   Elimsport United Methodist Parish 
Electronic sign at Elimsport church 
email Pastor Dave:   dshultz@susumc.org 
email church:    elimsportumc@gmail.com 
Call Pastor Dave:   570-547-1162 
Text Pastor Dave:  570-439-0004 (please identify 
yourself when texting) 
Be pro-active in getting the word out to others in the 
church. 

The 6-week study, “The Life You’ve Always Wanted” 
will be starting on Oct. 4. If you are interested, 
please sign up on the sheet at the rear of the sanctu-
ary. Study guides will be ordered this week, so a 
precise count is needed. This will be a study that will 
aid us in living the spiritual life. This study comes out 

of a book by John Ortberg by the same name.  



If there is any information that is 
needed to be put in the bulletin, 
please do not hesitate to contact 
Jackie, the church secretary at 570-
547-7182 (before 8 pm) or by 
emailing the church at elimspor-
tumc@gmail.com.  Please have in-
formation to me by Wednesday morning. 

Wednesday morning breakfast at 
the Elimsport church is from 7:30 am 
to 9:30 am.   

There will be a blood drive on Tuesday, 
September 27th from 2-7 at the fellow-
ship hall. 

St. Johns will be hosting a “Cash Cow” 
Fundraising event at Hoss’s Family 
Steak & Sea in Williamsport on Sun-
day, October 23rd.  We will earn 

20% of the pretax total of all bills that day when a 
Cash Cow Card is presented (gift cards sales are not 
included). These will be available in the back of the 
church, or you may contact Deb Kennedy (570-777-
5517)..  Please take a few and pass them out to 
your friends, family, co-workers and sporting event 
buddies. Treat yourself to a day out of the kitchen 
and earn money for the church at the same time!  
Please note:  We are not allowed to hand the cards 

out to random customers at the restaurant.  



 

Worship 9:00  Sunday School 10:30 

Elimsport 

Mission Statement at Elimsport UMC 
We gather together as a community of Christian believers to 
worship, fellowship, and to learn more about God.  By the unity 
of the Spirit and the support of each other, we are able to reach 
out to the community and the world. 

Today is Donut Day!  Please join us 
downstairs for donuts and fellowship. 
Also, we would appreciate having a few 
people stay behind to clean tables, run 

the vacuum, and take out the garbage.  

Acolyte Schedule: 
 
9/25/22 Mitchell & Sam 
 
10/02/22 Garett & Elizabeth 
10/09/22 Jack & Sam 
10/16/22 Mitchell & Garett 
10/23/22 Sam & Elizabeth 
10/30/22 Jack & Mitchell 
 
11/06/22 Garett & Sam 
11/13/22 Elizabeth & Jack 
11/20/22 Mitchell & Garett 
11/27/22 Sam & Jack 

To My Church Family, 
  My surgery (procedure) was 
a total success and I want to thank you all 
for your prayers and inspiring get well 
cards.  They were truly appreciated.  

Thank again for thinking of me. 
 
     Sue Lane Fisher 



Visit the parish website at www.evpumc.org to view weekly        
announcements and the newsletter, or listen to today’s sermon. 

• Parsonage Phone: 570-547-1162 
• Pastor Dave’s Cell: 570-439-0004 
• Pastor Dave’s email: dshultz@susumc.org 
• Parish Website: www.evpumc.org 
• Parish email: elimsportumc@gmail.com 

Mission Statement of St. John’s UMC 
The purpose of St. John’s is to both evangelize and nurture. We are 
called to show God’s love in our world by giving aid and by       
spreading the Good News of Christ. We in turn provide an atmosphere 
for nurturing where Biblical truths are shared enabling people to      
become spiritually enriched. By providing this, people will learn and 
through learning, become more effective witnesses.   

St. John’s  

Sunday School 9:15am  Worship 10:30am 

St John's church is having an 
apple dumpling sale Wednes-
day, October 12th. Anyone 
willing to help with making 
them that day please talk to 
Gloria Burrows.   Apple 
dumplings are $4. There will 
be a sign-up sheet at both 
churches if you would like to 

order any.  You can also call Gloria Burrows 570-
547-1598 or Sharon Heintzelman 570-547-
1714.  Apple dumplings can be picked up at St. 
John's church after 2 PM Oct. 12th.  Get your order 
in early because we have a set number we are mak-

ing!  Thanks for your help! 

St. John’s Board meetings are held the second Thurs-
day of the month.  For September through May, the 
time is changed to 6:30. 


